
Norton Road at Kropp 
Road and Grove City 
Road Improvement

Thursday, November 12, 2020

6:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. 

Register at: https://tinyurl.com/FCEOmeeting

For additional information, please contact Brad Foster, P.E., P.S., Highway    
Design Engineer at (614) 525-3021 or bfoster@franklincountyengineer.org.

JOIN US FOR A VIRTUAL

Public Meeting

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, or disability.  Persons who 
require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or persons who require 
translation services or sign language interpreters should contact Brad Foster no later than November 5, 2020.



The meeting will be held virtually with a formal 
presentation to begin at 6:00 p.m. Personnel 
representing the Franklin County Engineer’s 
Office will be available to discuss the proposed 
improvements and any concerns you may have.

Following the presentation, a question and an-
swer session will be held. Everyone will have 
the opportunity to express their views. Com-
ment forms will be available on the Franklin 
County Engineer website at 
www.franklincountyengineer.org. 

Please plan to join us, and thank you for your in-
terest in this proposed project. We look forward 
to meeting with you.

Sincerely,

Cornell R. Robertson, P.E., P.S.  
Franklin County Engineer

PROJECT OVERVIEW
The project will convert a two-way stop controlled 
intersection to a single lane modern roundabout. 
The project will also upgrade the storm sewer sys-
tem along with street lighting.
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